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END OF YEAR CELEBRATION

Join the African American Parent Association (AAPA) for an end of year

celebration on Thursday, May 5! New and existing members are welcome to join. 

RSVP by Friday, April 22 at https://bit.ly/aapa-22

Location: Administrative Center Board Room, 310 Seminary Ave. Aurora, 60505

Food and light refreshments will be served. If you have any questions, please

contact Iliana Nuñez at inunez@d131.org or call (630) 299-7207.

Visit www.d131.org/aapa to learn more about the
African American Parent Association.

Thursday, May 5, 2022 | 6 PM - 8 PM 
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